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I volunteered with this organization for almost a year in the clinic. The 

professionalism of the staff and incredible passion they have for what they do, as well 

as the immense generosity of the public has helped this program survive as long as it 

has. I’m awestruck looking back at what an enormous patient load they were able to 

keep with what little resources they had, and with the old buildings literally caving in 

around them. I can’t even fathom the possibilities of wildlife care they could provide if 

they just had everything they needed to function properly. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


